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Email:  

 

Dear  

 

RE Official information request CDHB 9784 

 

I refer to your email dated 30 January 2018 requesting the following information under section 12 of the Official 

Information Act from Canterbury DHB. 

 

• Does your entity use security products from Kaspersky Lab and if so, in what specific deployments?  

The Canterbury DHB does not use security products from Kaspersky Lab. 

 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 

Canterbury DHB website. 

 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Carolyn Gullery 

General Manager  

Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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